
 

WARNING 

The CSSF draws the attention of the public to a fraudulent website (http://fundrockcrypto.com) in which the name and 
the logo of the Luxembourg authorised management company FundRock Management Company S.A. are being 
misused. The potential fraudsters aim notably at reselling cryptocurrencies. 
 

Luxembourg, 22 October 2019 


